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22 May 2019 

 

Professor Anna Maria Papini  

University of Florence 

 

 

Dear Professor Papini, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that you have been awarded the Rita Levi Montalcini Prize 

for scientific cooperation between Italy and Israel. The prize has been awarded for the 

purpose of conducting a research visit in Israel hosted by Dr.Nir Qvit from Bar Ilan 

University and Dr. Mattan Hurevich from Hebrew University, with the aim of 

strengthening academic and research cooperation between Israel and Italy. 

 

According to the terms of the Prize, the Council for Higher Education of Israel will 

provide 40,000 Euros to the hosting institutions in order to cover your stay in Israel for 

a period of at least four months during 2019. 

 

We look forward to hosting you in Israel, and we hope your visit will be fruitful and 

enjoyable! 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Emma Afterman 

Head of International Policy and Cooperation 

 

 

 


